
2019-2020 IMPORTANT DATES for MIDDLE SCHOOL 
DANCES 

• Friday, October 25th – BOO BALL  
- 6 pm – 8 pm 
- $5 admission – gym  
- Refreshments will be sold. 
- Students may dress in appropriate COSTUME. Boo Ball is limited to Summerdale School 

students only. 

• Friday, January 24th – WINTER BALL 
- 6 pm – 8 pm 
- $5 admission – gym  
- Semi-formal attire 
- Parents are WELCOME to attend the COURT INTRODUCTIONS. 

• Friday, February 21st – BOOTS AND BELLES 
- 6 pm – 8 pm 
- $5 admission – gym 
- Western theme 
- Father/daughter and Mother/son FAMILY NIGHT 

EIGHTH GRADE BANQUET 

• Friday, May 15th  

• Each 8th grade student may invite up to two adult guests.  

• Banquet will be catered by GIFT HORSE of Foley. 

• $11 per person ( students and adult guests) 

• Reservations are REQUIRED. 

• Reservations and money due Thursday, April 30th to Mrs. Rucando.  Her email is 
trucando@bcbe.org. 

• BABY PICTURES are due to Mr. Ponder on Thursday, April 30th for the slide show presentation.  
Mr. Ponder’s email is dmponder@bcbe.org . 

SCIENCE FAIR – Friday, December 13th 

• ALL 7th and 8th graders are REQUIRED to complete a science fair project for 1st semester. Students 
may sign up on the calendar that is located in the middle school hallway, if they would like to stay 
after school for extra help.   

• Science Fair DECORATING will be done during school hours on Wednesday, December 11th and 
Thursday, December 12th.   

• Students may choose to complete this as an individual project or with a partner from their science 
class. 

• Only INDIVIDUAL projects may go to the Mobile Regional Science Fair.  The fair is held in March of 
each year at the University of South Alabama. 

FIELD TRIPS 

• Thursday, December 19th– Mobile Exploreum – STEM Wonderland - $15 
EXAMS 

• 1st Semester Exams will be Tuesday, December 17th and Wednesday, December 18th 

• 2nd Semester Exams will be Wednesday, May 13th and Thursday, May 14th     
FIELD DAY 

• The Jill Hall Run and 6th – 8th grade field day will be held in the  
“back forty” on Friday, May 8th.  
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